

#### Foreign languages department IES Cubelles

4 ESO, UNIT 1

1 Read about dreams and answer the questions. Write complete sentences. (10 marks, true/false = 1 mark; correction = 1 mark)

Do you remember your first house? How about your first day at school and the people in your first class? Do you remember the games you used to play when you were very young? Most people remember some things about their childhood but certainly not everything! It was a long time ago! But our brains

remember – when we're asleep.

We dream about a lot of different things. Sometimes we know why we dream about these things and sometimes we have no idea. Experts say that we often dream about places, people and things that used to be important to us. In the daytime we can't remember them but at night we can. Kerry, a teenager from Scotland, says,' I often dream about an old house with a lot of dark rooms and a big garden with a river at the bottom. The trees in the garden are really enormous and the flowers are very tall. In the dream I usually feel happy, not scared, and there are people in the dream too. I can't see them but I know they love me. It's really peaceful in the garden.

There aren't any sounds of cars and the sun is always shining! I don't remember this house at all. But my mum says it's my grandmother's house. I used to visit her a lot when I was very young, especially in the summertime.

She died when I was three!' Scary!

So, do you dream about the past? Write in and tell us.

1 What places, people and things do we dream about?

We dream about things that used to important (for us).

2 At what time of day can we remember our dreams?

When we are awake (we can sometimes remember our dreams)

3 What is the house in Kerry's dream like?

It's an old house with many dark rooms and a large garden.

4 How does Kerry feel in her dream?

He feels happy (, not scared)

5 When did Kerry's grandmother die?

She died when Kerry was only three.

2 Comple	ete the sentences with sleeping and dreaming words in the correct form. (5 marks)
1 If you e	at cheese before bed, you might Have nightmares
2 I often	at school, if the lesson is boring! daydream
3 You sho	ould put your hand over your mouth when you yawn
4 I	last night when a dog started barking outside. Woke up
5 I was so	o tired that I in front of the TV. Fell asleep
3 Comple (10 marks	ete the sentences with making things verbs, then match the two halves of the sentences
1	the sauce all the time stir
2	the paper along the dotted line tear
3	that black mark from your shirt remove
4	these numbers to set the alarm press
5	a small spoonful of honey to the mixture add

a before you put it into the co b or it will get too thick. c and give the top half to me. d when you leave the house. e before you go to school.	oker.
1 2 3 4	5 1b, 2c, 3d, 4e, 5a.
4 Listen to the teacher, writeacher will repeat the word	te down the 5 words you hear and translate them into Catalan. The s twice. (5 marks)
1. 2.	1. 2.
3. 4.	3. 4.
5.	5.
1 I didn't used to like horror t	didn't use to
2 My parents did use to live in	
3 Jenny wasn't use to play ter	used to nis.
	didn't use to
4 Did you used to go to the be	ach for your holidays?
5 We used to walking to scho	did you use ol.
	walk
6 Where did you use buy you	
	use to
<del>-</del>	sed to and the verbs in brackets. (6 marks)? (live) where did you use to live?
In London.	
2 What time	? (wake up) What time did you use to wake up?
At seven thirty every morning	
3 What music	? (listen to) What music did you use to listen to?
Rock music.	
	_ to school? (go) Where did you use to go to school?
St. Margaret's School in Frint	
	? (play) What sports did you use to play?
Football and tennis.	
6 sh	orter hair? (have) Did you use to have shorter hair?

Yes, I did.

# 6 Write sentences using the past continuous and past simple forms of the verbs and when. (10 marks)

1 I / daydream / in class / the teacher / ask / me a question

I was daydreaming in class when the teacher asked me a question.

2 I / have / a nightmare / I / wake up

I was having a nightmare when I woke up.

3 The students / play / football / it / start / raining

The students were playing football when it started to rain.

4 Tom / drive / to work / a cat / ran / in front of the car

Tom was driving to work when a cat ran in front of the car.

5 We / eat / dinner in a restaurant / my friend / start / feeling ill

We were eating dinner in a restaurant when my friend started feeling ill.

# 7 Complete the text with the past continuous or past simple form of the verbs in brackets. (16 marks)

Brad (1) was having (have) a great dream last night. He (2) left (leave) school at four thirty in the afternoon and started to walk home. It was a cold afternoon – it (3) started (rain). He (4) was passing (pass) the newsagent's when he (5) heard (hear) a shout. He (6) looked (look) through the window. One man (7) was pointing (point) a gun at Mr Parker and another man (8) was stealing (steal) the money! Luckily, Brad (9) had (have) his mobile phone and he (10) called (call) the police. Just then one of the men (11) ran (run) out of the shop. Brad (12) put (put) out his foot and the man (13) fell (fell) over. Brad (14) was sitting (sit) on the man's back when the police (15) arrived (arrive)! He was very pleased with himself. But then he (16) woke up (wake up)!

#### 8. Computer activities (4 marks)

Write	affirmative	or	negative	sentences	with	the	correct	form	of
used t	to.								

1	I / have / long hair
2	he / live / here
3	she / not be / shy
4	we / not cycle

### 9. Computer activity (7 marks)

Choose	the	correct	option.
--------	-----	---------	---------

have nightmares? Did she use to like vegetables? , they did. They used to go to Florida. in a small flat? Did you

You used to have long hair. No, you

smart clothes? Did he

Did I use early?

#### 10. Computer activity. Write the gerund or the past form (10 marks)

Stirred Played Added **Taking** Saw Making Jumping Sang Walking Used Running Sat Tearing Opening Losing Finding Came missed telling Ring

## 11. Computer activity (7 marks)

## Complete the sentences with the correct words in orange.

asleep in class yesterday. Dan yawns a lot when she's tired. Sue nightmare Mick doesn't remember his daydreams Kim had a really scary fell when he's bored at work. have I sometimes nightmares. asleep Jack fell on the bus. dreams